[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware - This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please take extra care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc. Please note there have been reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so extra vigilance is required.

Dear Roberta Henriques,

Thank you for the email.

The application number regarding the Mast is: 2021/1813/P

We have concerns as long time residents of Chalk Farm/Primrose Hill and also serious concerns regarding the health implications of this technology.

Let us know if you receive this email and if it can be attached to our objection to this application.

There should be more research into the effects of proximity to this mast and equipment prior to Camden granting approval.

Thank you for your assistance.

Yours sincerely, (Dr) Louise Sweet Mr Richard Combs (Dr) Sarah Ash Combs

Sent from my iPhone

```
> On 3 Jun 2021, at 12:28, Planning Planning < Planning@camden.gov.uk > wrote:
> Dear Louise
> Please can you confirm the planning application reference number that your objection relates to?
> Kind regards
> Roberta Henriques
> Planning Assistant
   veo: camaen.gov.uk
```

> 5 Pancras Square

```
> London
> N1C 4AG
>
>
```

> [EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware – This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please take extra care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc. Please note there have been reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so extra vigilance is required.

```
> Dear Camden Planning Department,
```

> We have had difficulty accessing a way to contact Camden to register our objections to the Primrose Hill 5G mast constructions.

> We have lived in Primrose Hill in my husband's case since 1972 and I since 1973.

> We have lived at our 1 Sharpleshall Street address since 1983.

> Kindly register our objections to these constructions.

> Given the deadline for objections and the difficulties accessing the Camden website, kindly let us know if our directing these objections to the Planning Department should be (urgently) directed to another site.

> We look forward to hearing from you.

> Yours sincerely, > (Dr) Louise Sweet (Combs) > Mr Richard Combs > (Dr) Sarah Ash Combs

> Sent from my iPhone

> This e-mail may contain information which is confidential, legally privileged and/or copyright protected. This e-mail is intended for the addressee only. If you receive this in error, please contact the sender and delete the material from your computer. See our new Privacy Notice

herehttp://www.camden.gov.uk/privacystatement> which tells you how we store and process the data we hold about you and residents.